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CFM Nominating Committee is continuing its work of discernment in the selection 

of nominees for leadership roles and committee needs.  Nom com also has 

suggested a fourth Sunday program, which will be further developed by the 

committee to be presented to Ministry and Counsel. 

 

Kathy Urie, clerk 

 


